
 

 

 

9th September 2022  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Yr7 students 
 
Year 7 Changes  
  
We hope that your child has had a smooth and happy start to QEGS and they are enjoying their new 
subjects and lessons. 
  
At the start of any new academic year, there is always some fine tuning and re-organising to do.  This year 
is no different with many new students from other schools arriving into classes across Years7-11.  In order 
to ensure our class sizes remain consistent and sustainable in size, we will be making some minor changes 
to the Year 7 class groups from Monday 12th September.  This will affect approximately 30 students in Year 
7.  
 
We would rather make these changes as early as possible and give students the maximum time to settle 
for the rest of the academic year.  Form groups will not be affected, students will remain as they are in 
their current house form group.  
  
We appreciate any change can be unsettling and we want to support you and your child if you have 
concerns or wish to discuss this matter further.  Mrs Bowbanks bowbanksG@qegs.email (Year7 Progress 
Leader) or Miss Ward ward@qegs.email (Assistant Headteacher and Year7 link) will be able to respond to 
queries should you have any.  
  
 Yours faithfully  

 
Mr S Garrity 
Headteacher   
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